Office of Hon Dr Michael Cullen

Deputy Prime Minister

Attorney-General
Minister of Finance
Minister in Charge of Treaty of Waitangi Negotiations
Leader of the House of Representatives

16 June, 2008

The Paeara Family paeara@ihug.co.nz

Dear Paeara Family

On behalf of the Hon Dr Michael Cullen, Minister in Charge of Treaty of Waitangi Negotiations, thank you for copies of your correspondence regarding issues raised with the Kahukuraariki and NKKW Trust Boards.

Your emails have been passed on to the Minister.

Yours sincerely

Laura Cronin

Senior Policy Advisor